
PTO NEWS
     ELI WHITNEY PTO - SEPTEMBER 2020

WELCOME to all of our new Whitney
Wolves, and WELCOME BACK to all of our
returning Wolves! 

Together or apart, we look forward to
working together to make this a great school
year for all of our Whitney Wolves! 

Join us 
September 30th at 6pm

for our first VIRTUAL PTO
meeting of the school year!

www.zoom.com
Meeting ID: 804 777 1358

Passcode: ewpto

Meet the 2020-2021 EW PTO Board!
President - Janet Plewa
Vice President - Scott Ryder
Treasurer - Tracey Hoover
Secretary - Jaime Cowles
School Liason Officer - Leslie Lawlor
5th Grade Representative - Aimee Klucwski
4th Grade Representative - (open)
3rd Grade Representative - (open)
Distance Learning Representative - (open) 

Please email ewpto@yahoo.com before
9/30/20 if you are interested in filling one of
our open roles or would like more
information.  We will vote all members
during the September 30th meeting.  

Contact us! 
email: ewpto@yahoo.com
web: www.enfieldpto.com/eliwhitney
Facebook Public: Eli Whitney School
Facebook Private: Eli Whitney School Families


